
 

 

Little Corner SchoolHouse (www.littlecornerschoolhouse.com), a Brookline-based early 

childhood education center, will open a new location this summer, co-owned by Ina Brother and 

first in the partnership with co-owner AJSRE. Applications are now being accepted for 

enrollment. 

“With the need for quality educational facilities for children,” said Brother, Executive Director 

of Little Corner SchoolHouse.  “Our new location in Brookline will be able to serve more 

families that work in or near to Boston.” 

The Little Corner SchoolHouse was founded in 1989 and includes infant, toddler, preschool and 

pre-K programs. The child-centered focus promotes growth in all areas of development including 

social, emotional, cognitive and physical.  Part of the curriculum includes planned field trips, 

music, science, culinary arts and swimming lessons. With two locations already in place, the 

third early education center is scheduled to open summer 2011. 

“Building on the strong tradition that the Little Corner SchoolHouse has in Brookline,” said 

Anthony J. Simboli, President of AJSRE.  “With the overwhelming response to the school from 

the community, we’re thrilled to be able to open a new location to meet the demand for programs 

that focus on quality and educational experiences.” 

 

http://brookline.patch.com/announcements/little-corner-schoolhouse-to-open-third-location-in-

brookline 

 


